
2711 North Haskell Ave.    Dallas, Texas 75204    972-624-9201    fax  972-624-9202 www.freese.com 
 

MEMORANDUM 

6/12/2018 
 
Aniswarie Kanamazina, P.E. 
Engineering  
City of McKinney, Texas 
221 N. Tennessee St.,  
McKinney, TX 75069 
 
CC: Nick Ataie, P.E. 
 
Re:   Recommendation of Award for Substandard Utility Replacement and Street Rehabilitation and Aerial 
Wastewater Crossing Improvements – Erwin Ave. CIP No.: CO1706 and WW2245 
 
Dear Mr. Kanamazina: 
 
A total of four (4) bidders submitted bid packages for the above referenced project on Friday, June 08, 2018.  Of the 
four bids submitted, all four were read aloud and considered responsive. Bids were for the construction of 
approximately 6,800 LF of 8” WL with 1,300 LF installed by bore, 6,600 LF of 8” WW with 2,000 LF installed by static 
pipe burst, and associated pavement improvements. The four bids received are summarized below. A detailed bid 
tabulation is attached to this memo showing line item costs for each bid received.  
 

BID SUMMARY 

 

Camino 
Construction, LP 

RKM Utility 
Services, Inc. 

Muniz 
Construction, INC 

Belt Construction 

Total Bid $4,302,511 $4,379,107.30 $4,666,679.50 $5,407,717 

 
Camino Construction, LP submitted the low bid of $4,302,511. The full bid tabulation is included as an attachment 
to this letter. Camino Construction, LP is a contractor based out of Lewisville, Texas. Camino Construction, LP 
included a list of references with their bid package. Of the references contacted, all provided positive feedback and 
confirmed the quality of their work. One reference mentioned that they had an accelerated schedule on their project 
due to the construction impacting a hospital. The reference stated that Camino Construction was good about 
adapting to the accelerated schedule and completing the work in the time frame required. Therefore, FNI 
recommends the award of the project to Camino Construction, LP in the amount of $4,302,511. Please contact me 
with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this letter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Freese and Nichols, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Diviney, PE 
Project Manager 


